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EXECUTIVE CABINET MEMBER FOR HIGHWAYS AND 
TRANSPORT 

 
A record of decisions made by the Executive Cabinet Member 
with responsibility for Waste Collection and Neighbourhood and 
Community Services:- 
 

MONDAY, 20TH JANUARY, 2020 
 
Following consideration of the matters detailed below in the 
presence of:- 
 

Councillor Haslam Executive Cabinet Member for 
Highways and Transport 

Councillor Zaman Major Opposition Spokesperson 

Councillor Hayes Minor Opposition Spokesperson 

Councillor Heslop Minor Opposition Spokesperson 

Councillor Wright Minor Opposition Spokesperson 

Councillor Hornby Minor Opposition Spokesperson 

Officers  

Mr. J. Kelly Assistant Director Highways and 
Engineering 

Ms. S. Woodall Principal Lawyer 

Mr. D. Shepherd Principal Group Accountant 

Mr. I. D. Mulholland Principal Democratic Services 
Officer 

 
19. MONITORING OF DECISIONS 
 
The Borough Solicitor submitted a report which provided an  
update on decisions previously taken by the Executive Cabinet  
Member.  
 
The Executive Cabinet Member agreed that the report be  
noted.  
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20. BLINDSILL ROAD, FARNWORTH – PROPOSED 
WAITING RESTRICTIONS / 20MPH SPEED LIMIT 

 
The Director of Place submitted a report which advised on 
representations received in response to the promotion of the 
restrictions / speed limit proposals at Blindsill Road. 
 
The report advised that two representations had been received 
from local residents and the report set out a response from 
officers. 
 
The report advised that the proposals were being funded by the 
developer.  
 
The Executive Cabinet Member, having considered the 
objection, the representations, the views of ward members 
and the Police, APPROVED the Traffic Order as originally 
advertised.    
 
21. PROPOSED WAITING RESTRICTIONS IN VARIOUS 

STREETS AROUND HALLIWELL 
 
The Director of Place submitted a report which advised on 
representations received in response to the promotion of 
waiting restrictions in the Halliwell Area. 
 
The report advised that eight representations had been 
received from local residents and the report set out a response 
from officers. 
 
The report advised that the proposals were being funded by the 
Halliwell Area Forum.  
 
The Executive Cabinet Member APPROVED the 
introduction of the waiting restrictions including the 
amendment shown in Appendix A, subject to the 
proposals relating to Stewart Street not being immediately 
implemented pending further consultation with Ward 
Members, for a maximum period of six weeks.   
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